

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



March 8, 2018

18-0259

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

COMSENT

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Quotes for 2018 Ready Mix Concrete

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the March 7, 2018, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to open quotes for Ready Mix Concrete to be used by the Department of Public Infrastructure – Operations Division during the 2018 construction season, QM-18-1. City Clerk reported receiving two envelopes. Same were opened, read out loud, and are as follows:

Quoter	Amount
Carew Concrete	\$ 88,625.00
R & J Fricke	\$ 96,250.00

"Moved by Finance Director/Treasurer Steve Corbeille, seconded by City Clerk
Deborah Neuser, and unanimously carried to refer the quotes to the Director of Public
Infrastructure for tabulation. Ayes, 6. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

Deborah Neuser

Secretary Board of Public Works

DN:mrk

Deborah Neuser, CMC, City Clerk
CITY HALL · 900 Quay Street · Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 · Fax (920) 686-6959 · dneuser@manitowoc.org



